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LVMWD Schedules July 30 Board Workshop at  
Las Virgenes Reservoir in Westlake Village 

 

CALABASAS, CA  July 14, 2011 – There will be a special meeting and  

community workshop conducted by the Las Virgenes Municipal Water District 

Board of Directors at Las Virgenes Reservoir in Westlake Village on Saturday, 

July 30 beginning at 9:00 a.m. 

 

The purpose of the public workshop will be to share information and to gather 

community input on the proposed construction of a 5 million gallon storage tank 

at the Las Virgenes Reservoir & Filtration Plant site located in the Three Springs 

community.  

 

The public is welcome to attend this meeting, however, there is no public parking 

available at the reservoir site.  Specially marked busses will pick up passengers 

along Three Springs Drive and transport them to and from the meeting location. 

Bus service will begin at 8:00 a.m.   

 

At the meeting, there will be a presentation on the project, discussion of different 

locations, techniques used to construct the new storage tank and projections on 

the amount of time needed to complete the project.  
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